From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 18 August 2015 17:20
To: 'Martin Jenkin'

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell
Dear martin

| hope you are doing well | did call last week as | new Simon insurance is due for renewal and asked for his no
claims to be sent to this email which we have not got could you please send it over ASAP please.

Regards

Lorraine




